
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Virtual Open House:  Next week, I’ll send the Virtual Open House menu.  You will be able to pick and choose 
which areas of the school you want to “visit.”  There will also be a couple of other performance-type videos 
you might find to be of interest. 
 
Test to Stay:  Have you enrolled your child in Test to Stay, yet?  It’s easy and allows your child to attend school 
if they are exposed to COVID-19 at school.  This also lets Nurse Kelly complete a COVID test if your child 
becomes sick during the day and must go home.  This saves you having to schedule a test. 
 
There are two consent forms to complete.  Here are the links: 
 

1. State Consent Form 

2. Union Memorial School Consent Form 

 

Please note the forms can take several days to process.  So, don’t wait for a case in your child’s classroom as 
enrollment is not immediate. 
 
December PTA Meeting:  The PTA does not meet in December.  The next meeting will be held via Zoom on 
Tuesday, January 11. 
 
Yearbook Picture Request:  The yearbook committee is looking for pictures from the first day of school.  Do 
you have a good one you’d like to share?  If so, send it to yearbookums@gmail.com.  
 
Supporting Your Child’s Mental Health:  Click here for some great, simple tips on how to support your child’s 
mental health during the pandemic. 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Chris Antonicci 
Principal 

 

Family 
Newsletter 
Essential information for all the 
Union Memorial School families. December 10, 2021 

UPCOMING DATES 

December 23-31 School Recess (no school) 

January 11 PTA Meeting (6:30 PM – 7:30 PM) 

 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/VermontAgencyOfEducation/SY22COVID19TestingProgramConsentForm
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cbDuR9l3mIgUNThDNg1sQA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjZXZ_P0QmaHR0cDovL3NpbXBsZXJlcG9ydC5nb3YvcmVnaXN0ZXIvMzhaN0dXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmGB_0KEYVLEEx9SHU1lZ2hhbi5CYXVsZUBjb2xjaGVzdGVyc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB
mailto:yearbookums@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bSPlk8S9Zcg7AGnPOs9XVV7xtuqZiXkt/view?usp=sharing

